



Our Values: Spirituality, Openness, Care for the Common Good, Radical Love

Minister of Pastoral Care and Congregational Life: Wayne Hughes

Text_or phone: 250 203-7258 care@comoxunitedchurch.com

Treasurer: treasurer@comoxunitedchurch.com

Envelope Secretary: envelopesecretary@comoxunitedchurch.com
Visit our website: it is updated weekly: www.comoxunitedchurch.com

Please note: Newsletters are also posted on the Comox United website.

Announcements should be sent to admin@comoxunitedchurch.com

or call 250 339-3966 by **8:00 am Thursday morning.**

If you no longer wish to receive this newsletter please email admin@comoxunitedchurch.com.

Friday, Oct. 28, 2022

Sunday, Oct. 30, 2022

Soup and Sandwich Sunday Greeters: Jane Wilson, Bev Agur Coffee: Jan Bjarnson, Peter Senior Service Leader: Rev. Foster Freed

Sermon: Of Baby Steps...and Endless Vistas

Power Point: Sue Newman **Scripture Reader**: Lucia Brodie

Scripture: 1 John 3:1-3

To read the scripture follow the link below then type in the scripture verse http://bible.oremus.org

Comox United Church worship services are available in three ways.

- 1) Attend worship in-person at the church on Sundays at 10:00 am.
- 2) Watch live on-line by going to our YouTube channel. Just click on this link at 10:00 am on Sunday morning:

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCJlaxG_qu MwagK5WeiQwXPA

3) Watch the service at another time from the "Virtual Services" page on our website:

https://www.comoxunitedchurch.com/pages/online-sunday-services



Myrtle Capling passed peacefully on Oct. 27, 2022. Service details to follow.

Does anyone has a surplus of paper, disposable masks they wish to donate to the office? Thanks Lorna





All are welcome to join the walking group this Sunday (October 30th) at 2pm. Fall has arrived and with it some of the usual damp weather so you may need to be garbed in rainwear and tote an umbrella! We'll meet at 2 pm by the Rotary Skypark playground for a walk of about an hour around the Airpark. There is parking along Mansfield Drive. This is a flat walk on a paved surface.



UCW Bazaar – Sat. Nov. 5, 2022 9:00 – noon Home baking, jams and jellies, books, knitting table.

Tea and refreshments will be served.
All donations much appreciated. **Donations** can be dropped at the church on Friday, Nov. 4, between 1:00 -3:00.

Please list ingredients on baked goods.

FMI call Noreen 890-0204 or Isobel 339-4559.



The Comox United Sage (Sustainability Action Group for the Environment) Team recommends:

1/ Ecochallenge: A good way to get informed and start changing habits for a better environment.

https://peoples.ecochallenge.org/?utm_source= mailjet&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=G enReg&utm_id=PE22

2/ North Island Elder College course: Climate Solutions Action Workshop https://www.nic.bc.ca/continuingeducation/search-courses/cv-eldercollegecourses/



Volunteer Opportunity:

We are looking for more volunteers to run the PowerPoint on Sunday mornings. You would usually be scheduled for one Sunday a month.

Training will be provided. Please let the office know if this is something that calls to you.



Come and join us for Soup and Sandwiches on Sunday after Church. This week the Council is hosting you with our culinary delights. We are Howard & Joanne, Bev Agur, Wayne Hughes, Wayne Wilson, Jane Wilson, Fiona Curry, Joyce Wagland, Margaret Griffith-Cochrane, Margaret Morin, Robin Giles, Mike Stewart, Noreen Robertson, Barb Craig, Merrilee Cameron.

This week's donations will go to Ukrainian food security here in the valley. There are a couple of new Ukrainian babies, so please remember them when you bring food for the "Healthy Baby" basket in the Narthex.

So bring your appetite & conversation and we'll see you in the hall.

Comox UC Website – How To

This week's Tip:



- 1. To find out the results of the Congregational Meeting held last Sunday, go to the church website by googling Comox United Church.
- 2. From the menu at the top of the page, click on News.
- 3. Scroll down to New Minister Called...
- 4. Enjoy!

Questions? Comments? Concerns? Submissions? Photos?

NB: This is YOUR website! If you'd like to add any articles or photos to this or any page, please email Joyce Wagland at websiteadmin@comoxunitedchurch.com or phone 250-207-5650.